Caroline O'Neill _ O?J:) SS\

From:

Sent: 27 April 2017 16:03

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Cc:

Subject: Proposed Closure of Paget Road rail crossing, Wivenhoe, Essex

| wish to object to this draconian proposal:
This popular & well-used crossing, a public right of way for over 150 years, has an unblemished, accident-free record.

Both "alternative’ routes are more likely to introduce a greater level of risk for users, given the steep gradients &
uneven surfaces involved. It is hard to imagine anyone has actually walked these routes.

Closing this crossing effectively cuts the lower part of Wivenhoe in two, making access to the Wivenhoe Business
Centre & the Quayside, much more difficult.

George McKissock

Please confirm receipt of this objection. Thank you.
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